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Ysgol Y Waun – Book Day
26.9.17

Dear Parents,
To celebrate Children’s Book Week, all children are invited to wear a costume of their favourite book character on Thursday 5th  October, 2017. They can also bring in their favourite book to share with their class.

Please note: Costumes can be from any children’s book and many character costumes can be put together with things that you may already have at home e.g, a cushion under a shirt with a belt, a bit of face-paint / mascara for a moustache makes a good farmer from Fantastic Mr. Fox! Please don’t feel you have to go out and purchase a costume unless you want to. 

Many thanks in advance,

Mrs Thomas
